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Date: 22 March 2023 15:02:01

Dear Joanna,

I returned back from living in Australia in 1986 and purchased a flat in nearby Teddington.
I joined Twickenham Tennis Club.

I regularly cycled along the Twickenham Riverside, opposite Eel Pie Island, to get to the
club.

The public swimming pool was closed and derelict. I imagined then what an opportunity
for water sports clubs, as well as an attractive leisure area, this could be. Twickenham
Rowing Club is opposite on Eel Pie Island.

In 2023 the Twickenham Riverside is dominated by a car park even though many people
wander along there, especially at week-ends, to enjoy the river.

The new overall plan for Twickenham Riverside (CPO 2021) would create enjoyment and
space for so many more people. It would be appreciated by locals as well as the many
visitors.

Kind Regards,
Andy Collison





